
 

 

Be informed. Be heard. Join I-CAN! 

Illinois Catholic Advocacy Network 

The Catholic Conference of Illinois (CCI) was created in 1969 to be 
the public policy voice of the bishops and the Church. CCI 
interacts with the state legislature, the Governor’s office and all 
elements of state government to promote and defend the 
interests of the Church. 

CCI is well known within the halls of government, but outside of 
the Capitol building, our public profile is low. Few lay Catholics 
realize they have a representative – a voice – in what goes on in 
state government. 

The bishops of Illinois and CCI want to remedy this situation. We 
want parishioners to know that CCI exists as an active and 
informational service to the Church and her followers.  

To increase awareness of CCI and what is going on at the state 
and federal levels, we are creating the Illinois Catholic Advocacy 
Network, or I-CAN. Pews cards will be available and collected 
during June 22-July 4 so that interested parishioners can sign up 
to receive email updates on issues affecting the Church. 

Sign up for I-CAN! 
www.ilcatholic.org 

www.facebook.com/CatholicConferenceofIllinois 

 

http://www.ilcatholic.org/
http://www.facebook.com/Catholic

